September 29, 2011

Mr. Peter Fretwell

WWFM P.O. Box B
Trenton, NJ 08690 - U.S.A.

Peter:

WPVI-TV in Philadelphia has had the opportunity to review the technical parameters
surrounding the move of WWNJ to Toms River NJ. Our consultants have determined that it is
unlikely that WPVI-TV will see any affect at all on our signal because of this move. Therefore,
we have no objection to your filing with the FCC based on those current parameters.

If for some reason the technical parameters have to be amended or modified after filing,
WPVI-TV requires that we have the opportunity to review those changes before the FCC
grants your request.
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